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SPICE-IOC 

	

	Teleconference Minutes
	



WMO SPICE Teleconference
	Date
	13.09.2012
	Time

	15:00 – 17:00 (CET)

	Purpose
	SPICE

	IOC member attendees
(strike though if not attending)
	R. Nitu, B. Baker, J. Hendrikx, E. Lanzinger, H. Liang, Y.-A. Roulet, F. Sabatini, V. Vuglinsky

	IOC ex-officio member attendees
(strike though if not attending)
	S. Bilish (Australia)        R. Nitu – C. Smith – D. Yang (Canada), 
S. MacDonell (Chile)      O. Aulamo (Finland)           TBD (Japan)
TBD (New Zealand)        M. Wolff (Norway)               TBD (Poland)
TBD (Russian Fed.)        Y.-A. Roulet (Switzerland)
R. Rasmussen (USA)      E. Vuerich (Italy)

	Other Attendees

(optional)
	M. Colli, B. Day, M. Earle, B. Faisal, B. Goodison, J. Hoover, P. Joe, J. Kochendorfer, T. Laine, S. Landolt, I. Rüedi, A. Samanter

	Distribution
	All attendees, IOC (including IOC ex-officio members)

	Moderator
	Rodica Nitu
	Recorder
	Isabelle Rüedi


Meeting Records (A = Action / D = Decision / I = Information)
	# 
	A / I / D
	Item Description
	Owner
	Due Date

	1
	A
	Revised document for snow on the ground
	Barry
	25 Sept

	2
	A
	Prepare summary of discussion between Roy and Geonor on calibration & levelling of Geonor gauges
	Roy
	30 Sept

	3
	A
	Determine height at which participating gauges have to/should be mounted in relation to the height of the gauge in the DFIR.
	All
	20 Sept

	4
	A
	Provide feedback on commissioning document to Rodica
	All (specially site managers)
	20 Sept.

	5
	A
	Completion of commissioning document
	Rodica
	27 Sept.

	6
	D
	2nd OTT Pluvio tentatively allocated to Sodankyla (with Tretyakov shield, as sold by manufacturer in last years)
	
	

	7
	A
	To provide additional background information to IOC Chair to confirm the decision on the best allocation of 2nd Pluvio
	Roy
	14 Sept.

	8
	I/D
	Late proposal for instruments received by Vaisala on 5 Sept. 2012.
IOC decided not to include it at this stage among others because IOC wants to concentrate its work to the overall coordination of SPICE at this critical time for the project, and also to give every manufacturer same chances. IOC will consider making a new call for instruments next spring, if appropriate. 
	
	

	9
	A
	Reply to Vaisala
	Rodica/ Isabelle
	30 Sept


Open Actions
	# 
	A / I / D
	Item Description
	Owner
	Due Date

	From teleconference of 30 August 2012

	2
	A
	USA to do a repeatability study on calibration of Geonor
	Bruce
	1 Oct

	3
	A
	Include dimensions of slat in Marshall section in Sect. 4 of Report
	Scott
	31 Aug

	4
	A
	Include number of instruments allocated to each site (and whether spare or not) in Annex XVII or report
	Isabelle
	31 Aug

	5
	A
	Confirm/decide to which site 2nd Pluvio2 was allocated and inform manufacturer
	Rodica
	6 Sept

	6
	D/A
	Anti-freeze document approved. Post anti-freeze document on website.
	Isabelle
	31 Aug

	7
	D/A
	Boulder meeting report approved. Secretariat to do last agreed corrections and post on website.
	Isabelle
	6 Sept

	From teleconference of 23 August 2012

	2
	A
	Provide updated submission of site’s own instruments, including ancillary measurements
	All site managers
	1 Oct

	3
	A
	Provide site layout
	All site managers
	20 Sept

	4
	A
	To contact Poland to clarify who is the site manager
	Rodica/Roy
	27 Aug

	5
	A
	Letter to Uzbekistan
	Secretariat
	30 Sept

	9
	A
	USA to send material for GEONOR heaters to Norway (3), New Zealand (2) and Australia (2), Chile (TBD)
	Bruce
	20 Sept.

	10
	A
	Send national procedures for measuring snowfall and snow on the ground to Barry Goodison, as well as feedback on snow on the ground document
	All
	6 Sept

	11
	A
	Document for CIMO Management Group on possible financial support for SPICE data analysis
	Rodica
	1 Oct

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	For next teleconference:

Height of gauges

Data archival/transfer procedure

Calibration procedure
Commissioning protocol

	
	


Attachments:  
None.
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